
 
 
Dear Legislators, 
 
I live in Tigard, OR and I am a mother of two beautiful children. 
I am strongly against Bill HB 3063. 
 
This isn't about being "pro" or "anti" vaccines. It's about keeping medical freedom, parental 
rights and informed consent intact. 
 
I also feel strongly it goes directly against the medical ethics adopted by the Nuremberg Code: 
“The voluntary consent of the human subject is absolutely necessary”. 
 
Thank you so much for listening and please say NO to HB 3063. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Julie Walker 
9835 SW Inez St. 
Tigard, OR  97224 
503-443-6085 
 


